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March 7, 2012 

Mr. G. Kelly Nuckols, President 
Jackson Purchase Energy Corporation 
2900 lrvin Cobb Dr., P. 0. Box 4030 
Paducah, Kentucky 42002-4030 

RE: Case No. 201 1-00057 

Dear. Mr. Nuckols: 

On January 30, 201 2 Jackson Purchase Energy Corporation (“Jackson Purchase”) filed 
a report with the Commission regarding its efforts to refund monies collected in excess of the 
rates that were approved in Case No. 2011-00038. On February 21, 2012 Jackson Purchase 
provided supplemental information requested by Commission Staff in a February 10, 201 2 
letter. As requested, Jackson Purchase provided the amount of customer charge billing 
determinants, kWh, and kW billed during the refund period by rate class. However, in order to 
properly review Jackson Purchase’s January 30, 201 2 report, Commission Staff requests that 
the following information be provided: 

1. The amount of customer charge billing determinants, kWh, and kW billed during 
the refund period for each billing cycle by rate class. 

2. Jackson Purchase’s February 21, 2012 filing shows that the amount it refunded 
to “Rural” customers was based on a total of 109,582,075 kWh (both light and meter kWh). A 
January 30, 2012 filing by Big Rivers Electric Corporation (“Big Rivers”) in Case No. 201 1- 
00036 shows that its refund to Jackson Purchase was based on a total of 91,986,690 kWh (both 
September and October 201 1) for the Jackson Purchase “Rural” customers. Explain the 
circumstances that would cause the amount refunded by Jackson Purchase to be based on 
almost 20 percent more kWh than the amount refunded to Jackson Purchase from Big Rivers. 

Please provide the requested information within 10 days of the date of this letter, If you 
he Commission Staff have any questions regarding this letter, please co 

at (502) 564-3940. 
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